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Abstract

This contribution proposes that the ITU-T Review Committee (RevCom) adopt the already agreed upon Telecommunication Standardization Advisory Group (TSAG) principle which supports working cooperatively and collaboratively with other Standards Development Organizations (SDOs) in a reciprocal manner based on mutual respect.  

1 Introduction

CITEL supports cooperation and collaboration among ITU-T and other SDOs because it is mutually beneficial.  In particular, CITEL notes that ITU-T participates in some multilateral cooperation and collaboration ventures already, particularly World Standards Cooperation and Global Standards Collaboration.

As a response to the WTSA 2012 Resolution 81, TSAG in June of 2013 formed a rapporteur group on Strengthening Collaboration.  The Terms of Reference of the rapporteur group are contained in TSAG TD83 Rev 2 and include the following:

“This rapporteur group is established in accordance with Resolution 81 of the World Telecommunication Standards Assembly (Dubai, 2012) to examine existing methods and approaches to collaboration and/or cooperation with other standards organizations, with the view to encouraging ITU-T and other SDOs to work more collaboratively and/or cooperatively in a reciprocal manner based on mutual respect.”

2 Discussion
Working cooperatively and collaboratively with other SDOs requires tact and goodwill from all parties involved.  The TSAG rapporteur group established to examine the methodologies and tactics of cooperation and collaboration recognized this and therefore explicitly agreed to support the principle of working in a reciprocal manner based on mutual respect quoted above.  

CITEL views the statement agreed by TSAG as an excellent expression of the principles that must apply to successful cooperation and collaboration.  Reciprocal manner and mutual respect are understood to mean that each party in the cooperative and collaborative venture works together in a spirit of teamwork among peers.

RevCom may or may not make recommendations for specific cooperative and collaborative ventures between now and WTSA 2016, but in the meantime CITEL believes that the ITU-T should continue in those cooperative and collaborative ventures that are already underway.

3 Proposals

CITEL proposes that RevCom include in its various reports to TSAG and WTSA 2016

· That it endorses the agreement reached in TSAG to encourage ITU-T and other SDOs to work cooperatively and collaboratively in a reciprocal manner based on mutual respect,

· That working in a reciprocal manner based on mutual respect means teamwork among peers,

· That the ITU-T should continue to support the collaborative and cooperative ventures that are already underway.
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